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HB3075 

 

I am absolutely 100% opposed to HB 3075. Once again, the Oregon legislature is 

attempting to limit our Second Amendment rights. Nowhere in our US Constitution 

does it say, you can own a gun, but you can only have 10 bullets with which you can 

defend yourself. HB 3075 is also attempting to make it more difficult to purchase a 

firearm by requiring a live fire class, but with no guarantee such class will be made 

available at all, let alone in a timely manner. The financial burden in purchasing a 

firearm is increasing exponentially due to the cost of the class, the cost of the permit, 

and then the cost of the background check and of course the cost of the gun. This 

was not the intention of our forefathers. I demand a NO vote from my legislators on 

HB3075 


